
 

  

 

 

Gatekeepers class 
Week ending: 4th February 2022 

Core value focus: Trust 

English          

This week we have read a book called the Rain 

Player which is based on Mayan folklore. We have 

examined the text closely looking at how the 

sentences help to put images of the characters 

and setting into our ideas. We have looked closely 

at the main characters in the story to help us write 

similes and metaphors. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

DT & Art   

In DT, we have researched Maya headdresses 

and drafted our own designs, thinking carefully 

about the materials we would need. 

As artists we have listened to music as drawn 

pictures that came to our minds. We reflected on 

how moods can be influenced by music. 

 

 

 

Maths      

This week we have been busy measuring! We have 

learned how to measure in cm, mm and m. Some of 

us have also solved problems in km. We have used 

our brilliant place value skills to help us convert 

measurements. We found it particularly challenging 

to measure accurately to the nearest mm but we 

have greatly improved over the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders/Information 

 Last day of term: Friday 11th February 

 

Children return: Monday 21st February 

 

Polite reminder: please make sure homework books 

are returned every Friday. 

 

 

 

RE           

We have explored the different ways in which 

Christians express their beliefs. We examined the 

bible passage Matthew 28:16-20 where Jesus 

tells the disciples to spread the word of God to 

others. We thought about what this means to 

Christians and how worshipping together helps 

create a feeling of community. 

 

We have also been fortunate to meet Reverend 

Ian, who is a curate at St Stephen’s church in 

Norwich. We thought of a long list of questions 

to ask him to find out about his own life and the 

way Christians worship in his church. 

 

 

Music           

We are really enjoying our ukulele lessons with Mr. 

Hall. The children are all making amazing progress  

          PE 

This week Miss Fairbrother continued teaching us 

gymnastic skills and this week the children had 

climbing apparatus out too.  

RSHE 

We have continued our work around triggers in our 

body that make us feel anxious and discussed how to 

acknowledge these feels and tools we can use to help 

us. 

 


